
From: Maria Alegria
To: Comment; Heather Bell
Cc: Devin Murphy; Andrew Murray
Subject: Public Comments: 4.25.23
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 3:10:47 PM
Importance: High

*** EXTERNAL MESSAGE ***

Dear City Clerk: Please share with the City Council.  I am not sure I can participate via zoom.
 
Public Comment:  Pinole Valley Road has turned into a speeding race way. 
 
Dear Mayor and City Council,
 
Please make Pinole Valley Road a safe traffic and pedestrian corridor.  On October 23 afternoon, I
witnessed a speeding car lose control on Pinole Valley Road near Simas.  It was involved in a race and
lost control of his car and almost hit me head on.  Thank goodness no one was hurt.  The result was
that the city signpost on Potrero Ct. stopped the car from landing in someone’s front yard.  It is now
laying on the sidewalk.  We need to stop these scofflaws.  Pinole Valley Road from Castro Ranch to
San Pablo Avenue has become a raceway with little to no consequences to the scofflaws.  Many
residents in the Valley also share my concern.  I have encouraged them to reach out to the Mayor
and City Manager.
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
María Alegría
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